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HCS Project Manager: Amber Barnhill    
 
Principals:   Dawn McKinney, Megan Acre (Interim), Melissa Wolfe, Krista Finklea, 

 Renea Fowler, Melissa Graham, Leslie Huggins, Allyson Larrimore, 
 Maquitta Davis, Tanika McKissick, Brandice Gore, and Regina Pertell 

   
Engineer: N/A 
 
Contractor:     Signs Limited of Lake City/Additional signs TBD  
 
Background:   Provide all schools with up-to-date electronic message boards. The last phase of this 

project will be addressing nine elementary schools, two middle schools, and one high 
school message board replacement – Black Water Middle, Conway Elementary, 
Conway High, Conway Middle, Homewood Elementary, Ocean Bay Elementary, Ocean 
Drive Elementary, Palmetto Bays Elementary, Riverside Elementary, Seaside 
Elementary, Waccamaw Elementary, and Waterway Elementary. 

 
 Project Scope: Provide Watchfire colored LED display, plus modifications of existing signs or new 

signs.  
 

Current Status:       A contract has been awarded to Signs Limited of Lake City. Signs added to the 
project in August 2023 are in design and will be bid separately.  

 
Budget: Original Budget:  $300,000  Board Approve Date: 5-23-2022 
 Additional Funding Added: $225,000  Board Approved Date: 8-8-2023 
  
Budget Issues: None currently.                                                                      
          
Schedule: None currently.                                     
  

    Achievements: Regulatory changes achieved through the City of Conway zoning ordinance 
will now allow electronic message boards to be installed at Conway 
Elementary, Conway Middle, and Homewood Elementary. This is the final 
stage of the district wide project.    
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